
Town of Russell SPECIAL Meeting 

SECOND PUBLIC HEARING WASTEWATER IMPROVEMENT GRANT 

May 19th, 2025 

 

Members present: 

Tracy Klotz, Mayor 

Barbara Parks, Treasurer / Recorder 

Brenda Poole, Secretary 

Thomas Sanford, Russell Water Superintendent  

Special Guests: Carrie McIntosh and Chriss Tackett, WRPDD 

 

The only business up for discussion at this meeting was the ongoing work on the Russell Waterworks 

sewer system funded by the ARPA Grant. Mr. Sanford gave a reporting on the work that has been 

completed, the efficiency of the new pumps and improved lines, and general improvement of the system. 

The outcomes of the work have met or exceeded project expectations.  

 

Treasurer Barbara Parks gave an accounting of what was spent on the project up to the meeting date.  

 

Questions were posed by the public about the work, the future of the project, and any additional work 

that might need to be completed. The attending residents/customers reported no issues during recent 

storms and heavy rain that had been a problem before the work began.  

 

There was no further business and the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

Tracy Klotz, Mayor       Date 

 

 

Barbara Parks, Recorder/Treasurer     Date 


